
ALUMNI REUNION- BATCH OF 1966 

On the morning of 19th of January 2024, the Alumni of the batch of 1966 returned to The Bishops 
School, Camp, for a wholesome and nostalgic experience of their school years. The Principal,                         
Mr Shayne McPherson warmly welcomed the entire batch and addressed the crowd.  

 

Following this, they re-acquainted themselves with their memories and classmates over a hot cup of 
coffee in the age-old Harding Hall. There were notable alumni among whom was the Head Boy of 
their batch. Following this, they were taken around the school by two junior college students - 
Shreyasi Apte and Reyansh Hooda to tour their old classrooms and recollect their treasured 
memories. They then went to their old dormitories and were delighted to discover that it was named 
after their old Principal, Mr Lunn- the Lunn Block. They then visited the boxing ring in the middle of 
the quadrangle where they used to have movie nights or brawls with their classmates.  



The school bell rang for the 
short break while the alumni 
were visiting these 
memorable spots. The 
children from grades 6 to 9 
excitedly came up to the 
alumni and were very 
interested to hear what they 
had to say about “their days in 
school”. The alumni were 
truly wistful of their moments 
in school. They then visited 
the Simba ground, now 
known as the JeeJeeBhoy 
ground. They were impressed 
to see the turf ground along 
with the numerous 
extracurricular activities that 

the school offers. After this, the Alumni were led to St. Margaret’s ground but not before they had 
taken a batch photograph. 

Their age was not a barrier in the intense exercise involved in climbing the newly built Foot-over-
bridge to get to St. Margaret’s where they indulged in a reminiscent game of cricket with their now-
old friends. The Alumni returned to Harding Hall after the game, where lunch was organized by Mr 
Joshi and his team. The Principal, the Dean, the Headmaster, and the Headmistress of the school 
accompanied them in the Hall. To conclude, The Principal presented each of the Alumni with a token 
of the school’s appreciation and bid them adieu. 



Coming back to the school that they grew up in was truly a yearnful and precious experience for 
them. It reinforced their spirit of “the school that they honour, the best school of all”. The school 
continues to inspire anew and gives them courage, greater strength, and peace of mind. 

 

 
 
Shreyasi Apte    
11 A Arts 

 


